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To: The Denver Post
Dear Editor,
The biggest issue that we are facing in Denver is that the quality of the air that we have to breathe in is quite poor. The pollutants that are released to the atmosphere are often obtained from tailpipes as well as smokestacks. Furthermore, electric utilities and the industrial facilities that are situated in Denver have led to the dire state of the air that is available. Most of Denver residents have over time developed some health complications. The complications include asthma and other challenges that are experienced pertaining to the respiratory system. The groups that are sensitive to the quality of the air that is in a given city include children and the elderly. In addition, a huge portion of those living in Denver can be classified under the sensitive groups. Attempts to protect people from the varying quality of the air had resulted in situations where outdoor activities that can be enjoyed have to be limited on certain days depending on the report that is circulated. Daily routines have to be altered in some cases so as to ensure that various activities are not carried out when the smog levels are high. The city has also been made vulnerable by virtue of the fact pollutants can easily be blown from other cities into Denver when the wind blows.
There are various solutions to the problem that is currently being encountered. The government that is operational in the state can come up with regulations whose main aim would be to ensure that there is a reduction in the pollutants that are released into the atmosphere. This would involve subjecting manufacturers to regular inspections to ensure that the products that they are developing do not continue to damage the atmosphere. Moreover, educational programmes can be used to ensure that the residents are informed of their role in ensuring that the air in their state stays clean. There should be some collaboration with other states to ensure that the policies that are developed can achieve results that do not depict some disparities. In addition, the local residents can be engaged in activities that would ensure that the various sources from which energy can be obtained are well utilized. Most of the efforts that are engaged in can also be geared towards the reduction in the amount of poisonous gases that are released into the atmosphere.
The congress was able to develop the Pollution Prevention Act. The Act was able to communicate the fact that any activities that companies participate in should lead to a reduction in the quantities of hazardous substances that can be released to the surroundings. As a result of the law, all substances that would harm the atmosphere should be subjected to some recycling to ensure that they are friendly to the environment. Reviews that have been conducted by researchers have been able to indicate that where citizens are able to carpool when moving from one area to another, poisonous emissions can be reduced by a huge margin. In some cases, lack of awareness among the residents has led to their participation in activities that are harmful to the atmosphere. This includes some of the activities that can be carried out outdoors that result in the emission of carbons into the air.
Sincerely,
XXXXXX


